Instructions for Degree recipients
Dear Scholar ,
Welcome to the 8th Convocation of JNU. We are proud to see you here.

The following instructions need to be followed on the day of convocation
l.e. February 6, 2025.

1. You should reach in time at the convocation venue and register yourself
at the registration counter.

2. The registration counter will remain open from 8.30am onwards 6th
Feb and you should be seated in the auditorium on your allotted seat latest
by 9.30 am after completing all formalities of Registration.

3. Please carry your stole (patka) handed over to you at the registration
counter on 4th Feb during rehearsal, and wear it mandatorily during the
convocation.

3. Please stick the badge no. allotted to you on right side of your attire, so
that it is visible.

4. Please maintain silence in the auditorium and do not leave your seat
unless you are invited for the award of the degree by the concerned
officials.

5. After receiving the degree, you need to return to allotted seat, and
please remain seated till the academic possession leave the convocation
hall.

6. Please follow all instructions as and when announced on February 6,
2025,
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Umakant Agarwal
Joint Registrar
Evaluation Branch



